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Welcome back, we’ve got a busy and exciting 7 weeks ahead and 

we’re really looking forward to all the learning and activities 

planned.  

Our Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 Sports Morning was an 

absolute triumph today! It was truly wonderful to see so many parents 

join us, creating a fantastic atmosphere as the children enthusiastically 

participated in all the activities. The joy and excitement on their faces 

were palpable, making for a truly memorable morning for everyone 

involved. A huge thank you to all the parents who came along and 

supported the event, and special thanks to our dedicated staff for their 

incredible efforts in organising such a brilliant morning!   

Summer Fair, Friday 11 July 4.30-7pm: our ESA are in the process of 

making arrangements for the school summer fair.  We are looking forward to performances from our school choir and 

the Exminster Judo group.  If you know of any local groups that would like to do a performance at this event, please 

get in touch with our ESA via email: esa@exminsterschool.co.uk 

Lost Property: We have a lot of un-named cardigans and jumpers in lost property.  If your child has lost a cardigan or 

jumper, please feel free to come and have a look in the box beside the front door where we are keeping it. 

Auditor Required: The ESA are looking for an independent qualified auditor who can volunteer some time to audit 

their year-end financial accounts.  If you are able to offer your services or know someone else who can please contact 

the school office.  

Thank You for Supporting Mental Health Workshops:  We want to extend a huge thank you to one of our parents 

whose insightful suggestion led to the creation of our mental health workshops for all year groups, complete with 

engaging activities for the children.  So far, we've successfully held sessions for Years 5 and 6. The format for these 

workshops begins with an adults-only session where we discuss the various ways our school promotes positive mental 

health. This is followed by a second part where the children join in for activities alongside the attending adults.  Please 

check out for the dates for your child's year group and consider joining us! Your participation makes a real difference. 

Class Date 

Year 4 11.6.25 

Year 3 18.6.25 

Year 2 25.6.25 

Year 1 2.7.25 

Reception 16.7.25 

Weather permitting, we intend to spend time in our Nature School and Cloud 9 area. If you would like to attend, please 
complete this Google form and select the appropriate workshop for your child's year group. 

https://forms.gle/HSkYWBEdNJKiw3YLA 

 

 

Friday 6 June 2025 

Future dates: 

Fri 27 June: Y3, 4, 5 & 6 sports 

morning 9:30-11:30 

Fri 11 July: Summer Fair 4.30-7pm 

Wed 23 July: Last day of term 
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Mental Health Update: This week we have included information from https://www.annafreud.org/resources/family-

wellbeing/advice-and-guidance-for-parents-and-carers-in-conflict-or-separating/ Please click on the link or see separate 

attachment for an extract on conflict or separation.  

Devon with Kids: please click on the following link for the latest update of things to do in the local area 

https://preview.mailerlite.io/emails/webview/1310143/154356731059635260  

 

 

 

CIVIC AWARD CAKE SALE   
 

Friday 6th June - after school - on the playground!  
 
The Year 6 children completing their Torbay and Devon Civic Award are very excited to share with 
you that they are hosting a cake sale on the first Friday after half term to raise money for Cancer 
Research.  
 
Please join us at our cake sale! If you would like to help us by baking any cakes to be sold at the 
sale, that would be fantastic. Please bring them in on Friday 6th June. Thank you so much!  
 

Year 6 Civic Team  
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